Board of Trustees

Washtenaw Community College

ACTION

4800 E. Huron River Drive Ann Arbor, Michigan 48105

Subject Reappointment of Washtenaw Technical Middle College Board of Directors Date April 28, 2020

RECOMMENDATION

That the WCC Board of Trustees approve the re-appointment of Alex Milshteyn, Katie Richards-Schuster, and Paulette R. Miller as Washtenaw Technical Middle College Board of Directors with terms ending April 2023. Background information on these three candidates may be found on the next page.

A ROLL CALL VOTE WILL BE TAKEN

Prepared by:	<u>Linda Blakey</u>	Recommended by:	Rese B. Dulane G. S.
Title:	Executive Vice President		Rose B. Bellanca, President

Student and Academic Services

Alex Milshteyn

Mr. Milshteyn is a <u>Realtor</u>® who specializes in residential property sales in the greater Ann Arbor area. Mr. Milshteyn is involved in many organizations, including serving as a past president of the Ann Arbor Area Board of Realtors, and on the Board of Directors of Washtenaw Technical Middle College, Board of Directors of EMU Hillel, Commissioner of the City of Ann Arbor Building Board of Appeals, and steering committee of the Jewish Federation of Greater Ann Arbor. He is a licensed associate broker, a graduate of the REALTOR® Institute (GRI), and an Accredited Buyer's Representative (ABR).

Mr. Milshteyn is an alumnus of Washtenaw Technical Middle College. He has degrees in marketing and business administration from Washtenaw Community College and Eastern Michigan University.

Katie Richards-Schuster, Ph.D.

Dr. Richards-Schuster is an assistant research scientist at the <u>University of Michigan School of Social Work</u>. Her research focuses on youth participation strategies and community-based participatory evaluation with young people. She works in collaboration with communities across the country including metro Detroit, Mississippi Delta, Appalachia, Chicago, and St. Louis. Dr. Richards-Schuster also teaches community practice courses in the School of Social Work and co-facilitates its Michigan Youth and Community Program. She has organized and presented at national meetings, created curricular workbooks, and co-authored multiple publications in leading youth development, community organization, and program evaluation journals. She holds a B.A. from the University of Michigan, an M.A. from the University of Chicago, and a Ph.D. from the University of Michigan's joint doctoral program in Social Work and Sociology.

Paulette R. Miller

Ms. Miller is the president of Miller & Associates, P.C., of Ann Arbor, and has served as a Certified Public Accountant (CPA) for a number of companies since 1973. Her community involvement has included membership on the Board of Directors of the Ypsilanti Chamber of Commerce, president of the Business & Professional Women's Club, Treasurer of the Ronald McDonald House, president of the Washtenaw Economic Development Council, and Treasurer of the Washtenaw Community College Foundation.

She received a degree in Mathematics & Accounting from Michigan Technological University and her B.B.A. in Accounting (with Mathematics minor).